
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 12, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Keith Anderton 

Third Secretary 

Embassy of the United States of America 

Novinskiy Bulvar 21 

121099 Moscow 

Russia 

 

Dear Keith: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for 

your help during our recent visit to Moscow. 

 

Good luck on your new assignment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


